MEMORANDUM

TO:
Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members


Randy Poe, Superintendent

FROM:

Eric McArtor



Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
September 1, 2017
RE:
KSBA Representation at the Public Service Commission regarding DUKE Energy Rate Increase 
I recommend the board approve KSBA representation at the Public Service Commission regarding the DUKE Energy rate increase and environmental surcharge. The amount is not to exceed $10,385.00, as presented. 
